
Kentucky Siting Board 
P.O. Box615 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

July 2025 

RE: Wood Duck Solar Project 

Dear Siting Board: 

I am writing to express my support for the Wood Duck Solar Project. 

RECEIVED 
JUL O 7 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Having examined arguments from both sides, it is evident that the advantages of this Project far surpass 
any potential drawbacks. 

It will provide needed funding to the County over the life of the Project. The funding will support county 

schools, police and fire departments, the general fund, and various county-wide programs. 

Moreover, the Project respects property rights, as landowners have willingly signed agreements with 

Lost City Renewables. We support our local farmers and their interest in leasing their land. 

The opposition is misleading the community. I did my own research about utility-scale solar, and I found 

that what the opposition is sharing is fear tactics. The facts look much different than what they'd have 
you believe. 

Solar projects don't produce harmful toxins that can affect water, land, and air quality. 

The Wood Duck Solar Project encompasses only a fraction of Barren County's vast farmland and 

forested areas. Claims of toxic chemical leaching and farmland/forest losses are distorted, contributing 
to misinformation spreading through our community. It is upsetting to witness this barrage of 

misleading claims being made by opponents of the Project. 

The Wood Duck Solar Project is an opportunity for new business development, economic growth, and 

jobs for our community. It will benefit our County. 
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P.O. Box615 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Wood Duck Solar Project 

To whom it may concern: 

RECEIVED 
JUL O 7 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

July 2025 

I am writing to express my strong support and enthusiasm for the Wood Duck Solar Project 

Our county has been losing jobs with TV A shutting down multiple coal-fired units at the Paradise 

generating plant and the last remaining coal mine being shut down last summer. Due to the lack of local 
opportunities, graduating students and laid-off workers are leaving the county to find jobs. We need 

new businesses to locate here, create construction jobs, support existing local businesses, and invest in 
the community. 

The Wood Duck Solar Project will support our local economy by creating jobs in solar installation and 

maintenance and creating demand for local services. The project offers an outstanding opportunity for 
economic growth and will contribute to the well-being of our community. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important project. 
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It Is my understanding that you soon will be reviewing the Wood Duck Solar Project application. I am 

writing In support of the project being approved. I work in Barren County, and the Wood Duck Solar 
Project would provide much-needed jobs, taxes, and local business support here. 

I am writing this letter to discuss the positive economic impact this solar project will have on our county. 

The many significant benefits of the $300 million solar project would include: 

• Annual lease payments that provide money to local farmers and landowners, who in turn would 
spend the money in the community 

• 500-700 construction and related jobs as well as long-term jobs for employees who would 
maintain the site 

• The development of construction skills that would help many individuals be more employable 

for future job opportunities 

• Income for local businesses and community members, such as subcontractors, restaurants, 
hotels, convenience stores, and gas stations 

• A boost in local, long-term tax revenue for Barren County 

Thank you for reading my letter as you consider this proposed solar project. In closing, I respectfully ask 
that you approve the Wood Duck Solar Project. 
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As a resident of Barren County, I am writing to express my strong support and enthusiasm for the Wood 
Duck Solar Project 

Our county has been losing jobs with TVA shutting down multiple coal-fired units at the Paradise 
generating plant and the last remaining coal mine being shut down last summer. Due to the lack of local 

opportunities, graduating students and laid-off workers are leaving the county to find jobs. We need 

new businesses to locate here, create construction jobs, support existing local businesses, and invest in 
the community. 

The Wood Duck Solar Project will support our local economy by creating jobs in solar installation and 
maintenance and creating demand for local services. The project offers an outstanding opportunity for 
economic growth and will contribute to the well-being of our community. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important project. 




